
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice of a Public Hearing 

Town of Greenville 

Outagamie County 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Greenville Planning Commission will hold a public 

hearing at the Town of Greenville Town Hall/Community Center located at W6860 Parkview 

Drive in the Town of Greenville beginning at 5:30 p.m. on the 28th day of January 2018 to 

consider rezoning parcel 110045400 on Moon Shadow Dr. from Planned Commercial to 

Business Park. 

 

Any person may address the Planning Commission by letter or appear in person or by agent and 

be heard. 

 

Town of Greenville 

Wendy Helgeson 

Town Clerk 

 

 

 

Run:  January 14 & 21, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


